

22 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for signing up to the Arbor Parent Portal and App. We're pleased to see so many families engaging with this platform, which helps streamline communication and gives you easy access to key information about your child's education.

To support you in using Arbor effectively, we've included a short help guide below:

Getting Started with Arbor (for Parents/Guardians): A quick introduction to Arbor for guardians and parents

We're also excited to announce the launch of the Arbor Student App, which will allow students to view their timetable, homework, attendance, and more.

To get started, students will need to:

- 1. Download the Arbor Student App from the App Store or Google Play.
- 2. Log in using their school email address and clicking forgotten password.
- 3. Follow the setup instructions provided in the app.

For more guidance, please refer to: Logging Into and Using the Student App

If you or your child experiences any issues accessing Arbor, please don't hesitate to contact the school office for support.

Thank you again for your continued engagement.

Chris Andrews Vice Principal